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public comment for 17-2295,18-0488, 18-1607 
Wednesday, September 11, 2019 9:12:43 AM

From: Pat Studer <pstuder8@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 2:12:26 PM
To: Pelanda, Dorothy <DQrorhv.Pplanda@agri.ohio.eov>
Subject: Wind Turbines

Am hoping your department is aware of the status of the current wind farms proposed for Seneca 
and surrounding counties. This will have an impact on the farm land. These are massive turbines 
the need a support of concrete 30 feet deep or more depending on the soil. Well water? Drilling for 
these on the Karst is sure to impact our well water. Farmers have rights but when they infringe on 
our rights as property owners protecting our wells, roads and life we have a right also. Please help in 
our fight against these massive turbines. Thank you, Herman and Patricia Studer
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